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The Committee Secretary
Senate Select Committee on Medicare

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Curtis
Please find attached a Submission to the Senate Select Committee on Medicare from the Rural Doctors Association of Australia (RDAA). We appreciate your understanding in extending the deadline until today in order to ensure input from rural doctors across the country.
This, our second submission to the Select Committee, uses data from a unique study on rural practice recently completed by the RDAA in conjunction with Monash University.  Two documents from this study: Sustaining Medical Practice in Rural and Remote Australia: a summary of the Viable Models of Rural and Remote Practice Project – Stages One and Two and Viable Models of Rural and Remote Practice Project: Stages One and Stage Two Report – The RDAA Response will be sent to you separately and we would appreciate your forwarding them to members of the Select Committee as appendices to our submission. 
RDAA requests the opportunity to discuss this new data and other material pertinent to our submission at the public hearing which the Committee will hold in Canberra on 19 January. 
In the meantime, please contact RDAA Policy Advisor Susan Stratigos [tel 02 6273 9303, policy@rdaa.com.au] should you have any queries or require clarification of the issues raised.
Yours sincerely
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